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Value Champions : 13th October
Reception/Year 1- Presley Sumner/Mia Thursfield

Year 1/Year 2 – Charlie Latham/Isla Green

Year 3 – Ava Fenlon

Year 4 – Alana Cooke

Year 5/Year 6 –Emilie Williams/Caitlin O’Gara

A Few Words from Mr Hancox

Well done to all the children who have shown high expectations.

Communication Reminder

Monday 23rd October – Year 6 Residential meeting -  3.20pm – 4pm 

Please come along and learn about what will happen on residential – children are 

encouraged to attend. 

Tuesday 24th October – Year 1/2 Parents Evening -  3.30pm – 6pm

Wednesday 25th October – Year 1/2 Parents Evening - 3.30pm -  5pm

Thursday 26th October – Halloween Celebrations - Non-uniform day £1, 

Halloween themed lunch, Halloween Disco – Reception/Year1/Year2 – 3.25pm – 

4.10pm. Year 3/4/5/6 – 4.30pm – 5.15pm

Friday 27th October – New Parents open day (9am – 12pm) or (1pm- 3pm)  

Opportunity to look around the school and talk to the Headteacher

Year 6 Lunch                                     

                                                      Parents Evening 

Rec/Year 1 - Wednesday 8th/Thursday  9th November (1pm -4pm)

Year 3, Year 5/6 - Wednesday 8th November (3.30pm – 6pm)

Thursday 9th November (3.30pm – 5pm)

Year 4 - Thursday 9th November (3.30pm – 6pm)

We have some very exciting news – Mrs Cannon is expecting a baby and will start her maternity 
at the end of this half term, we wish her joy and a wonderful time with her new bundle of joy! 

What is happening: 23rd October/30th October

Children should wear their PE kit to school on the days they have PE lessons. It is important that this uniform is given as 
much respect as their other school uniform. The PE uniform consists of:
• Navy blue or white plain t-shirt (school logo t-shirts are acceptable)
• A plain black or navy-blue sweatshirt (school logo sweatshirts are acceptable)
• Plain black or navy-blue jogging bottoms (Winter)
• Plain black or navy-blue shorts (Summer)
• Plain white or black socks
• Trainers
    Children should not wear branded clothing or clothing that is not designed for sport/exercise!

Hair needs to be tied back 
No jewellery
Earrings need to be removed
No branded clothing

This is the last newsletter of the first half term, and I could not be more proud of both 
the staff and the children . The school has settled into the year well and the children 
have really embraced being READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE. Thank you for all your 
support this term and we look forward continuing on this positive wave, next term!

Expectations
• Pupils can enter school between 8.40am – 

8.50am.
• Gates to the playground will be locked at 

8.50am.
• Registers will be kept open till 9.10am for 

children arriving late (they will receive a late 
mark).

• Children arriving after 9.10am will receive an 
unauthorised late (U).

• If your child is not in school, please ring school 
as soon as possible.

• Medical evidence can be requested if the 
absence is ongoing.

• Please ensure medical appointments are out of 
school time, evidence will need to be provided 
if the appointment is in school hours.

• If holidays are requested, a holiday form must 
be completed. Holidays will only be granted for 
exceptional circumstances. Fines will occur if 
not.
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A week in photos – Year 3

Social Media Do you want to find out all 

of the amazing things your 

child is doing in school? We will be posting regularly on X(Twitter) and Instagram. We will post information, photographs, and 
videos, to keep you instantly updated with events at school and to celebrate all the amazing achievements. 

@ankermoorfierte

Last week we launched ‘Listen While We Lunch’ in order to expand our cultural and 
musical experiences during lunchtime.
We have been listening to Blues music and learning about old Blues musicians such 
as Robert Johnson and Bessie Smith. Our next musical choice will be Soul music!

During assemblies this term we have 
been learning about all the varied 
careers we could do, we really 
enjoyed learning from Toby Barnes 
who talked about his job making 
graphics for sports channels and how 
he has worked all over the world.

Halloween Disco!

Rec/Y1/Y2 – 3.25pm – 4.10pm (Children will remain 

in school and be collected from the playground at 4.15pm)

Y3/4/5/6 – 4.30pm – 5.15pm (Children will be 

dropped off at the office and collected from the playground)

Tickets -£2.50 (through Parent Pay)

Thursday 26th October 

Year 3 have been 
programming using 
Scratch during our 
computing lessons.

This week in science Year 3 carried out an 
experiment to see how water temperature 
and whether salt is in the water impacts on 
how quickly an ice cubes melts. We 
observed that warm water melted the ice 
cube the quickest.

In PSHE this week 
Year 3 identified 
items they would 
put in a memory 
boxes.



New Winter Menu
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